
F A I T H  L U T H E R A N  C H U R C H   
                  The Evangelical Lutheran Church in America 

From the Desk of Pastor Tedé 

Where are we in the ñInterim & Callò Process? 
I think some good work is being accomplished by the team writing the MSP 

(Mission Site Profile.)  The team has involved the congregation in a number of 

specific questions, compiling all feedback and shaping words and information 

that can be placed into the MSP.  The multi-page document is crucial to the 

seeking and interviewing stages of the call process.  Along with the MSP 

writing are also a number of additional documents, written during this past 

year, that can inform candidates about the life, history and mission of Faith 

Lutheran of Valders.  At this point, the writing team hopes to have the 

document ready for distribution by Easter (April 1.) 

Pastors within our synod, and pastors of other synods, who are interested in 

considering a new call will be able to access the MSP and they may inform our 

Bishop of their interest in this particular call.  The Office of Bishop will 

receive such inquiries, seek other possible candidates, and begin presenting 

names of candidates to Faithôs Call Committee (yet to be formed at the time of 

this writing.)  Please note that the Bishopôs office may receive 

recommendations from the congregation (and individuals) about pastors to 

consider (such recommendations must be made to the council president or Call 

Committee chair for transmittal to the Bishopôs office.) 

The Board of Directors (soon to be called the Congregation Council) is 

beginning to ponder who they think might be appointed into the yet-to-be-

formed Call Committee.  If you have an interest in being part of the new 

committee please let somebody know soon. 

Once the MSP is completed and submitted, and once a Call Committee is 

appointed, itôs anyoneôs guess as to what the timing of the call process will be.  

It could be completed very quickly or take many months to determine a 

recommendation to the congregation.  Remember, a pastoral call is primarily 

about creating a healthy, enduring relationship of pastor and congregation.  It 

isnôt a lot different from the processes of creating and deciding upon a 

marriage.  There are objective things (information, history, styles, etc.), there 

are subjective things (personalities, temperaments, values, etc.), there are 

principles to understand (theologies, leadership, decision-making, etc.)  A call 

to a pastor will always have risk as to whether the relationship will thrive, but 

best efforts and clearly describing self, needs, expectations, and hopes can go a 

long ways to shaping a successful match. 

Meanwhile, the Intentional Interim Ministry Contract between the Council and 

me is now on a month-to-month basis, requiring regular extension.  The 

Council will determine the length of the interim ministry contract, but the 

commitment to extend the contract throughout the vacancy time continues. 
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Join us and share in a Community Picnic Dinner  on 
Sunday, April 22  at Faith Lutheran Church. Dinner 
will be served from 11:00am to 1:00pm in the                     
fellowship hall. There will be no cost for the meal ð 
come for fellowship. 
 
The Valders Lions Club, St. Nazianz Lions Club,                                
St. Mary's Catholic Church, St. Gregory's Catholic 
Church, Faith Lutheran Church and Thrivent Financial 
are joining together to  provide a meal - hamburgers, 
brats, German potato salad, baked beans and all the 
fixinõs. 

 
Please RSVP on the signup sheet at the Welcome 
Desk by April 18 but it is NOT required to attend the 
dinner. 

The Community Dinner Committee is looking 
for volunteers to make a dessert for the meal 
on April 22. If you are able to help, 
please sign up at the welcome desk 
in the Gathering Space.  If you have 
questions, contact Terry Huske (732
-4371). Thank you for your help! 

Senior Christians will 
meet Tuesday, April 17 at 
9:00 a.m. at Seven                  
Angels in Chilton. 

The Garden Club will be having a                   

Garden and Bake Sale Sunday, April 

29. Proceeds will be used to purchase a vinyl 

picnic table for people to use while reading a 

book, relaxing or spending time together. It will 

be placed in Faithõs park on the new patio area.   

Any remaining donations will be used to                                 

purchase flowers for the pots outside the 

church.  

 

"Rest Easy at Camp" 
The Sunday School students will be doing a Spring Service Project April 8-29.  Noisy offerings will be collected 

every Sunday and Wednesday so please bring your coins!  Money collected will be used to purchase new                         

mattresses for Imago Dei Village.  This Crossways Camp is where our Confirmation students attend and many of 

our members young and old spend time there every year!  


